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This week in Ladybirds Class we ……….     

                                                                            

 Pretended to be firefighters in our fire station role play area. 

 

 Made and decorated delicious star biscuits. 

 

 Made music using a guitar and took turns sharing the instrument. 

 

 Made cars out of different shapes and talked about them as we made them. 

 

 Thanked our daddies for everything they do for us by making a card and a 

car air freshener. 

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will ……...           

                                                                 

֎ Look at colour mixing using coloured splats on the light box. 

 

֎ Transport water from one end of the playground to the other and practice 

our team work. 

 

֎ Make a patchwork Elmer the Elephant . 

 

Home learning… 

 

֎ Have a look around your house for different shapes on everyday objects such as 

 

 the TV or the washing machine door etc 
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Reminders & important information …... 

 

We are very excited to be offering Summer Club this year.  

Summer club will run between August 21st—1st September  

Further details to follow.  

 

 

 

                    Please can we ask that  your child has suncream applied  

 before coming into nursery—we will reapply throughout the 

 day as and when needed. 

Thank you   


